From: David Williams

Sent: 02 January 2024 15:57

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref: S62A/22/0006 Land at Berden Hall Farm.

| write to strongly object to the above proposal.

This 177 acre development will lose good agricultural land to food production for at least 40 years.
The scheme will erode the agricultural landscape and produce an industrial infrastructure that is not
temporary. The scheme will, if it should go ahead, have an adverse effect on the Crump, a rare
ancient monument; the village church of St Nicholas, a grade 1 listed building and the Berden Hall, a

grade 2 listed tudor building.
The revised proposal is contrary to Policy S7 of the Uttlesford D C Local Plan and for similar reasons

is also contrary to paragraph 174 (180) of the NPPF.

For these reasons | am objecting to the above solar scheme.

David Williams





